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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 2:43 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Alston, Naseem


Subject: EB v5 for Chris and Rosalie


Garwin -- Version for Chris and Rosalie to review is Environmental Baseline v5 NH_BB CLEAN for


reviews.doc, attached. Naseem asked that we "let them know there are a few sections/areas I am still waiting to


hear back (but I replied to any of their comments)."


If your VPN comes back and you are in that folder, please do NOT archive Environmental Baseline


v5 NH_BB.doc; that is Naseem's "master" doc and (a) Norma will be adding in Endnote citations, and (b)


Naseem will transfer over any comments from Chris or Rosalie.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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